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I am vehemently opposed to any Bill that would take away our rights to vote in 

person!  Oregon was the first State to use it, and then other States followed.  It’s an 

efficient and safe manner to vote.  When I worked or would be out of town, it was 

easy to vote by mail.  As the saying goes:  if it’s not broke, don’t fix it.   

Please do not take away our right to vote by mail! 

Thanks! 


